
To: Linda Elliott, 
 
Correspondence Reference Number: 29415 
731 Confirmation Number:  EA345054 
 
  
I have four applications in the process of being reviewed for equipment authorization. 
  
FCC ID: JF68705U-155         Form 731 Confirmation: EA345054 
FCC ID: JF68705U-52           Form 731 Confirmation: EA607031 
FCC ID: JF68705U-16           Form 731 Confirmation: EA299647 
FCC ID: JF68705U-8             Form 731 Confirmation: EA244352 
  
I had several problems trying to input information to the online applications. One being the FCC 
ID, our company ID is JF6 and the equipment type should be followed by a hyphen. The above 
FCC IDs need to be changed to add a hyphen between the company (grantee) ID and the 
equipment type as indicated below: 
  
FCC ID: JF6-8705U-155         
FCC ID: JF6-8705U-52            
FCC ID: JF6-8705U-16            
FCC ID: JF6-8705U-8  
  
Could you make these changes to my applications?  
  
Please call if you need any additional clarification, information or if it's going to delay the 
applications. 
  
  
Thanks, 
  
Troy Taylor 
Alcatel NA, WTD 
972-519-4377 
  
 


